
	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 


Rome, October 12th, 2020


Excellency,

on behalf of the Board of Directors and of all the members of the Union 

of Honorary Consuls in Italy (UCOI) and of the Union of Italian Honorary 
Consuls in the World (UCOIM) I warmly congratulate the World Food 
Programme (WFP) on the prestigious honor of receiving this year’s Nobel Peace 
Prize.


It is a deserved recognition of the WFP’s commitment and dedication in 
the fight against hunger in the world and to improve the food situation of 
millions of people on the brink of starvation due to the impacts of the 
COVID-19 pandemic.


 	 The Nobel Peace Prize will hopefully draw more global attention to the 
need to put an end to any crisis situation and conflict and to ensure access to 
nutritious food for the world’s most vulnerable populations.


Please accept, Excellency, the expression of my highest esteem


	 	 	 	 	 	 

Avv. Elio Pacifico


Honorary Consul of Sierra Leone

Secretary General UCOI – UCOIM


___________________


H.E. David Beasley

Executive Director

World Food Programme
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